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Bed Rock School of Arts,

456, Hogsmede,
New Wales, 
USA

Dear Sir,

Greetings of the day! 
I Harry Potter on behalf of all the graduating students would like to express their gratification for arranging such an amazing farewell party. We had a ball of time with you, our professors and friends in the party. Also I would like to give special thanks to the non-teaching staff members for taking all the pain and care to decorate the place and for making arrangements for the scrumptious dinner.

Also this letter would be incomplete without mentioning the great show put up by our juniors. A big thank you to all my junior pals. They have arranged for some very funny games and prizes. It was very touching to see everyone’s participation for the farewell party. It will be indeed the best farewell party and we will cherish each and every moment of the day.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Harry Potter
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.
